
-----Original Message----- 
From: Austin Pritchard <shelbycountydiveteam@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 10:48 PM 
To: John Kraft <john@illinoisleaks.com> 
Subject: Shelby County Dive Team 
 
John, 
 
I’m sending this per our phone conversation. I would like to get together to get your insight on 
some of the state statutes and mandates, as they would apply to the Shelby County Dive Rescue 
Team. I understand that you and your group are not attorneys and can’t give me legal advice, 
however I believe you have spent much time studying information about county government. As 
the Commander of the team I feel it’s time for me to start doing my own research, instead of just 
trusting what I’m being told. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
Austin Pritchard  
Commander, Shelby County Dive Team 
217-343-6265 
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